

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Send announcements to Box 2889 DUMC

November 13, 1975

Special-For Y'all

DAVISON SOCIETY GROUPS

New locked bulletin board is now available for posting notices of meetings, etc. Submit notice suitable for posting- no longer than $8\frac{1}{2} \times 11$ ' to box 2889 or under office door on 6th floor. Notices will be posted on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons.

SOCIAL LIFE?

Several groups have gone to quite a bit of trouble to provide social activities for medical students, including a student picnic, beer-pizza party and the dance last weekend. The turn-out for these events has been uniformly poor resulting, for example, in a several hundred dollar deficit from the "prom." I guess we're not planning the types of activities medical students want - or they don't want any at all! I would really appreciate your thoughts about this, because frankly it's not worth the effort or the expense if we're not providing activities which interest you. Please drop your suggestions or comments to me at Box 2879.

-Kathy Upchurch

INFO REQUEST

The Davison Society is compiling a list of jobs available to early-graduating students between completion of medical school and beginning of internship. If you have found such a job, please contact Dean Morgan (Box 2821).

STUDENT HELP WANTED

Part-time student help wanted to monitor classrooms in Central Teaching Facility, Hours: Mon-Fri, 5-9 pm, Sat-Sun, 1-5 pm. Contact Carol Reilly in CTF, M401 Davison or call 684-5967.

Class notes

1ST YEAR STUDENTS:

NEW CTF HOURS

Central Teaching Facilities will now have evening hours for use of the physiology computer program, slide-tapes and demonstrations. Times are Mon.-Thurs, 5-9 PM. Sat., 1-5 PM, Sun., 1-5 PM.

AMSA POCKET CALENDARS FOR FIRST YEAR STUDENTS

AMSA pocket calendars for '75-'76 are available for the class. See Marilyn in Dr. Bradford's office. Limited number for upper classmen are available.too.

2ND, 3RD, & 4TH YEAR STUDENTS

TRAINING PROGRAM SELECTION

Several 4th year students and residents are planning a meeting to answer questions of 2nd and 3rd year students regarding internships. The perspective should be different from the recent Department Chairmen's meeting for 3rd year students. All students, especially 4thyear students who have visited several programs, are welcome. Amphitheater, Tuesday, Dec. 2, 1975, 7.00 PM.

-Dean Morgan, Box 2821

Seminars

SPECIAL SEMINAR

Dr. Roderick A. Capaldi, University of Oregon will speak on "Cytochrome C Oxidase: The Molecular Structure of An 'Energy Transducing' Protein" Friday, November 7 at 4.00 PM in Room 273, Sands Building.

Information on the following programs has been received and is available for review, Tuesdays and Thursdays, 12-3 in the Davison Society office, 6th floor Davison Bldg.

residencies

Psychiatry

Boston University School of Medicine Boston, Mass Santa Barbara County Mental Health Center Santa Barbara, Ca.

Family Practice

Altoona Hospital Altoona, Pennsylvania

General

The Miriam Hospital Providence, R. I.
Eaylor College of Medicine Houston, Texas
The Roosevelt Hospital New York, N. Y.

Externships, etc.

GOOD SAMARITAN HOSPITAL & MEDICAL CENTER

The Good Samaritan Hospital, Portland, Oregon offers externships for 4th year students in Internal Medicine. General Surgery, Neurology, Neurosurgery, Anesthesiology, Opthalmology, and Obstetrics. A combination of specialty experience may be arranged on request. Further info in the office.